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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board approve the substitutions of subcontractor as requested, pursuant to Los Angeles 
Administrative Code Section 10.14 (3)a. 

SUMMARY: 

The Department is in receipt of requests from Tobo Construction, Inc., general contractor for the 
South Los Angeles Sports Activity Center (W.O.#E170223F), Contract No. 3203, to substitute the 
following subcontractors: 

Line Tech Plumbing to be replaced with Ace Plumbing Company to perform the 
plumbing subcontract work on this project. The request is being made inasmuch as 
Line Tech Plumbing is unable to perform the work due to unforeseen scheduling 
conflicts. 

Central Steel & Iron Works to be replaced in part with A - 1 Welding Iron Works, 
Inc., to perform the structural steel fabrication part of the structural steel subcontract 
work on this project. The request is being made inasmuch as Central Steel & Iron 
Works is unable to perform the work due to unforeseen scheduling conflicts. 
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Central Steel & Iron Works to be replaced in part with Gerardo's Wrought Iron to 
perform the steel erection portion of the structural steel subcontract work on this 
project. The request is being made inasmuch as Central Steel & Iron Works is 
unable to perform the work due to unforeseen scheduling conflicts. 

Pursuant to Section 10.14 of the Los Angeles Administrative Code, Line Tech Plumbing and Central 
Steel & Iron Works have been notified of the substitution request, and the Department has received 
no objection. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

There is no fiscal impact as the money being paid out has already been appropriated for this purpose. 
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